
Headteacher’s  

Comments 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

This year is flying by! I can’t believe that we will only have 6 and half weeks left once we return after half 
term.  

 

We have a very exciting half term planned with lots of enrichment and extra-curricular activities 
planned. The Explorers will be heading to Roan Head for the day as part of their seaside topic, KS2 
are starting their water sports sessions on Windermere and have a few very exciting trips planned 
locally, including a trip to Brantwood and also the Armit museum in Ambleside.  

On Wednesday we welcomed Father Ajish into 
school—he enjoyed playing football with the chil-
dren at break time. Father Ajish is our new Parish 
Priest and we hope he settles in well within our 
community. 

I would like to thank for your kindness in offering 
your time to help us complete some big gardening 
tasks during the half term break. There will be a 
number of parents and staff members at school on 

Thursday 1st June from midday. If you are able to come and help, we would be most grateful. 
Please bring some gardening tools… We will be having a thank you BBQ at around 4 o’clock for 
any families who are able to give up their time. We will have some burgers/ snacks and drinks.  

This week has been as busy as ever in school. On Monday, KS2 welcomed United Utilities and Brockhole into school. They talked all about 
ways to save water. The children all made pledges, some of them include; ensuring taps are turned off, having shorter showers and turn-
ing the tap off when they are brushing their teeth. Well done KS2. Ruth from United Utilities was very impressed with your knowledge of 
the water cycle. 

The Explorers have been busy continuing to look at their animal topic. They have been looking at animals that live in water as well as de-
serts this week. The nursery have created some lovely collages.  

If you are at Country Fest next weekend (3rd and 4th of June) please make sure you visit the 
Education tent, where you will see our entry for ‘Fill Yer Boots’. Mrs Quinn and Mrs Pearson 
have been busy with gardening club preparing our entries. We have created an interactive 
‘spin the wheel’ flower display, which showcases many of the exciting curricular enrichment 
activities we do at St. Cuthbert’s. We also have some wonderful salad buckets, filled with 
plants grown from seed by the Explorer children. If you do go, please could you send a photo 
of yourselves with our entries to myself via class DOJOs.  

 

A letter was sent home relating to sports day, which is on Wednesday 7th June. Hopefully the sun will be shining at 
the rugby club for this exciting day, we hope you can join us. 

 

I hope you enjoy the half term break and I look forward to seeing 
you back on Monday 5th June. 

Take care, 

 

 
 

Mrs Bone 

Headteacher  

Friday Newsletter 

KEY DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 

Mon 5th June—School Reopens 
Weds 7th June—Sports Day at @ WRFUC 

Mon 12th June—Mini Police PM 
Weds 14th June—KS2 Watersports 

Thurs 15th June—Class Photos 
Fri 16th June—KS2 Swimming PM 
Weds 21st June—KS2 Swimming 
Fri 23rd June—SCHOOL CLOSED 

Friday 26th May 2023 

Reception 95% 

Year 1  100%   

Year 2  100% 

Year 3  100%  

Year 4  100% 

Year 5 73% 

Year 6 85% 

Scan the QR 

code to get to 

our website. 

KS2 looking at the cycle of water as part of the 

water workshop 


